
This event is near and dear to CJ and I, both Veterans of the United States Air Force, we invite all mem-

bers of the Masonic Fraternity and its affiliates to join together in “Honoring the Fallen”.  The Hamburg 

area will again play host to the Viet Nam veterans moving wall, this year being joined by the Michigan 

Veterans memorial, the Desert Storm Veterans wall and many Veterans Service organizations. The date 

is September 1st, 2019   The location is Manly W. Bennett Memorial Park 10405 Merrill Rd, Hamburg 

Mi.  Masonic friends gather with us about 2 PM.  We will provide some materials for you to pass out in 

the crowds, if you wish to assist un in this.  We will attend the evening “Retreat” ceremony as a group.  

Templar’s please wear summer uniform with Swords.  All other Masons are encouraged to wear com-

fortable masonic casual attire & aprons.  We will provide some light refreshments for those who attend.  

(also looking for volunteers to assist with set up, cooking, serving and clean up, if anyone wishes to as-

sist) 

Attention all secretaries, recorders and  presiding officers; 

  It is my pleasure to announce an exciting upcoming event which will take place September 1st, 2019, As the 

incoming Grand Commander, Knights Templar of Michigan I am hosting this event and offer my most sincere 

invitation for all Masonic Bodies to join us.  We will meet at approximated 2 Pm, and spend the afternoon 

greeting Veterans and Visitors providing some fellowship and welcome gifts.  Then at approximately 4:30 (or 

the scheduled retreat time) we will gather as a group to attend the Retreat ceremony, Thus Honoring the 

fallen.  I request that all Knight Templars who have summer uniforms wear them, including swords and all 

other masonic bodies wear some comfortable masonic attire along with masonic aprons.  (like you would for 

a parade), Eastern Star sisters and youth groups are also welcome and attire is as directed from your presid-

ing grand bodies for parades or public events.  We as the masonic family should never forget the freedom 

we have to participate in our fraternity is largely a part of the sacrifices of our veterans.  Below is a flyer you 

may detach to put on display. 

 

Darel W. “Butch” Winslow, KYCH 

Deputy Grand Commander Knights Templar of Michigan 


